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Important Info: 

 

End of Year Assembly 

Our end of year assembly 

will be held in the Mulyan 

Hall on the 12th 

December. 

 

Please lock that into your 

calendar as it is a day that 

we really look forward 

to. 

 

 

  

Student of the Week 

Week 7 

 
Djirrali Doolan 

 

 

Student of the Week 

Week 8 

 
Jye White Scott 

 

HOLMAN PLACE PUBLIC SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

TERM 4 WEEK 8, 2018 

Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe 

Friday 7th December 2018 

It was brought to my 

attention today that there 

are only 8 school days left 

this year!  Oh my 

goodness, where has this 

year gone? 

As the year is coming to a 

close there is still plenty 

to come… 

Last Friday, the Senior 

School students, teachers, 

families and friends of our 

graduating students Tori 

Lee, Bradley, Codi and 

Darcy celebrated the end 

of their education at 

Holman Place School with 

a beautiful luncheon at the 

Cowra Services Club.  It 

was absolutely wonderful 

to see our students 

dressed beautifully as well 

as have impeccable 

manners to boot.  

Congratulations to all of 

our graduates, you are all 

going to be missed but we 

look forward to seeing 

what comes for you in the 

next chapter of your lives. 

I would also like to 

acknowledge our families 

that are leaving us too as 

they are too have been a 

vital part of the family of 

Holman Place for many 

years. Thank you to 

Marie, Chris and Bev for 

the time, effort and 

support over the years. 

We are very much looking 

forward to the end of year 

assembly to be held at 

Mulyan next Wednesday 

13th December. Our final 

assembly is the wrap-up of 

the year where we are 

able to celebrate the 

wonderful achievements 

of our students as well as 

acknowledge the great 

community who support 

us and the programs that 

we run.  We look forward 

to seeing as many families 

and friends as possible join 

us.  We will hold the 

“formal” part of the 

assembly at Mulyan, 

commencing at 10.30. We 

will then come back to 

Holman Place where the 

children will sing 

Christmas carols and 

hopefully a special visitor 

will arrive, followed by a 

sausage sizzle lunch and 

treat. I look forward to 

seeing you all on 

Wednesday! 

Our Christmas hampers 

are coming along nicely 

but we are still accepting 

items.  It would be great 

to see our hampers 

overflowing for the lucky 

winners.  Thank you to 

everyone who has 

donated so far and 

returned their tickets.  

Please ensure you send 

tickets in before the 

assembly. 

Kylie 

 

 

Warm Wishes, 

Kylie 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe 

HOLMAN PLACE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Wombats 

Wow! It’s almost the end 

of term, and you know 

what that means? Santa 

will be joining us next 

Wednesday at our end of 

term assembly. We have 

been practicing hard in 

rehearsals for our end of 

term item as well as our 

whole school Christmas 

items. We hope to see 

you all join us at Mulyan 

School next Wednesday. 

We have been busy 

finishing off our number 

and letter works over the 

last two weeks. The 

students are all doing a 

great job of colouring, 

cutting and pasting their 

work.  

We have been having a 

great time utilising the 

school library and our 

recently acquired 

keyboards. We have 

some budding Liberace’s 

in our class.  

We have also continued 

working on ‘Keeping 

Ourselves Safe’ unit. This 

week we have been 

identifying people who 

can help us, with a focus 

on the great people in 

blue our police officers. 

Miss Louise and Sue  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Koalas 

This week saw Noah turn 

8 and Kayden 7. Thanks 

to the parents for 

providing cakes and 

making their special day 

even better as they 

enjoyed celebrating with 

their classmates.  

Students are enjoying 

learning dance moves for 

the end of year assembly. 

Kayden, Noah, Wade and 

Ollie are helping the 

wombats as they bust 

their moves. Jye is 

enjoying Christmas craft 

where Koalas have made 

Santa’s and Elves. 

Students have also been 

learning how to look at 

patterns and continue 

them on in maths. It has 

been interesting to see all 

students look closely and 

make choices about 

which colour or shape 

may come next out of a 

possible 10 options. 

The class continues to 

enjoy reading and story 

time as each student can 

take turns at selecting an 

online book. 

Finally Tash and I look 

forward to seeing 

parents and carers at the 

end of year assembly 

next Wednesday. 

Tash and Mr Bryson 

 

 

 

 

Goannas 

We are powering 

towards the end of the 

year in the Goannas 

classroom, continuing to 

work hard whilst getting 

into the Christmas spirit! 

Students have been 

writing various types of 

texts, most recently 

composing a letter to 

Santa, politely requesting 

their preferred gifts.  

Students have also been 

investigating different 

types of patterns and 

using them in their 

Christmas art and craft. 

Next week is our final 

assembly of the year and 

we are hoping that 

students’ families and 

friends will be able to 

attend. Everyone has 

been working hard on 

their performances and it 

is a great opportunity for 

students to show off 

their dedication and skills 

in dance and music.  

I have had a wonderful 

time with the Goannas 

this week and look 

forward to sharing their 

success with you when 

reports go home next 

week. 

Season’s greetings! 

Miss Alex and Ruth 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe 

TERM 4, 2018 

Emus 

The Emu class has started 

to get into the Christmas 

spirit. They are 

improving their drawing 

skills by following step by 

step instructions to 

complete elves, Santa and 

Rudolf.  

Congratulations to our 

year 12 graduates for 

2018. Students displayed 

great behaviour and 

Students are to be 

commended on their 

behaviour. 

We are practising for our 

end of year assembly. We 

hope that you can make 

it.  

Have a great week 

Miss Brooke and Chris 

manners at the 

graduation and our 

graduates seemed to 

have a great time. 

As part of our end of year 

celebrations the Emu and 

Kangaroo classes went to 

Canowindra for a day of 

fun. First off was the 

fitness park, followed by 

the Age of Fishes 

museum and finishing 

with a delicious lunch at 

the Canowindra Hotel. 

been getting in to the 

Christmas spirit. We 

have made some 

decorations and 

artworks and have 

decorated our classroom 

Christmas tree.  

We are looking forward 

to showcasing our 

dancing talents at next 

week’s assembly.   

Miss Tahlia, Miss Silvia & 

Nat 

 

 

 

our end of term 

excursion with the Emus 

class. We visited the 

Fitness Path, Age of 

Fishes museum and 

enjoyed yummy burgers 

for lunch. I was very 

proud of the Kangaroos 

excellent behaviour 

throughout the day.  

We can’t believe there is 

only a couple of weeks 

left of school before the 

holidays! In class we have 

Kangaroos 

Hello everyone! 

Last Friday we celebrated 

our Year 12 students at a 

Graduation lunch at the 

Services Club. It was 

lovely to reflect on their 

years of schooling with 

the senior students and 

their families.  

On Wednesday we went 

over to Canowindra for 
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HOLMAN PLACE 

SCHOOL 

   

8 Holman Place  

COWRA   

NSW  2794 

 Phone: 63422301 

Fax: 63411265 

E-mail: holmanplac-

s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  

  

We are on the internet. 

Find us at: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates: 

         

           12/12/2018  

End of Year Assembly at 

Mulyan School Hall 

 

12/12/2018 

Monster raffle drawn 

 

19/12/2018 

Last day for 2018 

 

www.holmanplac-

s.schools.nsw.edu.au 


